
Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 61 5 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-06 15 

June 16,2009 

JUN 1 f :  2009 

Re: Case No. 2009-00209 

Dear Mr. Derouen, 

In response to the above referenced case before the Public Service Commission, I do not 
wish to waive my right to a public hearing; however, due to prior scheduling conflicts (qfh 
of July holiday and vacation plans), I respectfully request that the date set for the hearing 
of July 2, 2009 be postponed until a date of the Commission’s choosing in the month of 
August. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 606/63 1-6 165. 

Sincerely, 

Toni Akers 
Chairperson 

cc: Wayne T. Rutherford, Pike County Judge Executive 
Richard Raff, Hearing Examiner, PSC 
file 


